Lodi Rules Committee

July 14, 2014
Lodi Winegrape Commission, 2545 West Turner Rd., Lodi, CA  95242

1. Chairman Chris Storm called the meeting to order at 12:12 PM.

2. Roll Call :

	Attended
	First
	Last

	x
	Warren
	Bogle

	
	Lee
	Caton

	x
	Bruce
	Fry

	x
	Stan
	Grant

	x
	Aaron
	Lange

	x
	Stanton
	Lange

	x
	Kevin
	Phillips

	x
	Steve
	Quashnick

	x
	Chris
	Storm


Others present – Matthew Hoffman, Stuart Spencer, Camron King, Glenn Ross.
3. Minutes of the May 19, 2014 meeting were approved. Stan Grant, Steve Quashnick – Carried.
4. Sustainability Report: Matthew Hoffman showed the committee a first cut analysis by Mike Levy of the Lodi Rules data. The committee made recommendations to improve the interpretability of the tables. The committee did not see a need to provide further feedback on the analysis phase of the project. Matthew will continue to work with Mike and will update the committee when a first draft of the report is complete. 
5. Lodi Rules branding guidelines: The committee received Matthew’s draft of the branding guidelines, which were included in the draft Lodi Rules Winery Handbook. Matthew suggested that the committee take the Handbook draft home, review them, and come to the next meeting with specific comments and edits.
6. Expanding the Lodi Rules to other regions: Matthew updated the committee that the Clarksburg growers association had confirmed interest in moving in this direction. He suggested that the next step is to propose the idea to the LWC board. He noted that this evolution of the program is clearly good for the Lodi Rules as a stand-alone program but the benefit to Lodi growers as a whole must be justified if the board is to approve it. The committee suggested that Chris Storm and Matthew Hoffman meet to put together a proposal to the board. It was proposed that Matthew and Chris offer two future directions for the program to the board: 1) rename the program so it does not include Lodi in the name and 2) adopt the regional Rules (e.g. Clarksburg Rules) licensing scheme. Both options would allow the program to be more competitive against other certification programs.  
7. Winery chain of custody: Matthew Hoffman presented a proposed outline for implementing a winery chain of custody audit system. All but one committee member agreed that a winery chain of custody audit is necessary to keep the Lodi Rules competitive. The chain of custody audit details was included in the Lodi Rules Winery Handbook. Matthew suggested that the committee take the Handbook draft home, review them, and come to the next meeting with specific comments and edits.
8. Sonoma: Matthew told the committee that he met with Robert Lavine of the Sonoma Winegrape Commission to discuss the Lodi Rules program and answer any questions he had about how the Lodi Rules may fir into their Sonoma Certified Sustainable project. 

9. Next meeting set for October 27, 2014, 12:00 PM at the Lodi Winegrape Commission office.

10. Meeting adjourned 2:00 PM.

